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FALL PREPARATION 
Remember to:  
1) Remove garden hoses. 
2) Store flowerpots.  
3) Close crawl Space Vents 
4) Clean and service your boiler. 
5) Change batteries in your smoke detec-

tors. 
SUMMER TOYS 

All campers, boats and motor homes parked 
in your driveway, should be removed by    
October 16.  

Halloween Reminder 
 
Halloween is just around the corner, which means our kids 
will be roaming the neighborhood in search of candy. Drive 
slow and watch out for increased pedestrian traffic. 

“Patriotism is supporting our country all the time, and your government when it deserves it”.” 

…..Mark Twain 

Visit the Associations Website at: www.sahalee.org for all forms, Governing Documents, and Info. 

Bear Proof Garbage Cans Available 

Did you know bear proof garbage cans 
are now available for the Sahalee resi-
dents? The cost is only $1 per month 
extra. Supplies are limited, so think 
about getting on their list for now for  
next spring. Call Alaska Waste at: 563-
3717. 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
Our kids have headed back to school, as the morning light fades PLEASE SLOW DOWN!  
Keep an eye out for kids walking to the bus stops and school. Parents talk to your teenag-
ers and emphasize the importance of driving the speed limit, a life may depend on it. Be 
reminded to keep the walkway in front of your home shoveled and clear of ice. 

Snow Removal Reminder 
 

 The Right-of-Way is a dedicated strip of land 
intended for the accommodation of traffic 
movements, utilities, drainage, and other sim-
ilar public uses. During the winter season, the 
right-of-way behind the roadway is reserved 
for snow storage to expedite snow removal. 
This area may extend seven feet or more be-
yond the road edge, into the Lot.  

 

 Each owner of an adjacent walkway is required to remove the snow from 
the walkway. Your neighbors and their kids use the walkways for exer-
cise and to get to school, a cleared walkway is safer then walking in the 
road. 

 

 All snow from your driveway MUST be deposited on the lot from where 
it came. It is unlawful to deposit snow on to a public right of way or a 
neighbors lot. Please be considerate  

 
 




